
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Mary Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Education, Children and Families 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 13 December 2018 

   

Question  Following the announcement from the Scottish Government 

on the 21st of November 2018, of £1 billion for new school 

building programmes beginning in 2021, what 

representations has the Convener made to Scottish 

ministers to ensure that schools in Edinburgh are a high 

priority for funding? 

Answer   
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